Assunta Ferrante

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Sent: Thursday, February 24, 2022 12:47 PM

To: Assunta Ferrante

Subject: FW: [External] 3812 Major Mackenzie Drive - G Group Major Mackenzie Inc - OP.21.019 and Z.21.040

From: Reno Capano <rcapano@tacc.com> Sent: Thursday, February 24, 2022 12:33 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] 3812 Major Mackenzie Drive - G Group Major Mackenzie Inc - OP.21.019 and Z.21.040

Hi,

I would like to inform you that I am completely against this application. While I am not against intensification, this application is ridiculous. We don't need high-rise buildings in an already congested area. The nearby schools are already jammed as it. Roads in the area will not be able to accomodate all the extra vehicles that this will add to the area. I am not quite sure why this area has been chosen for so many developers to build high rise units. Perhaps, they should stick to areas in the VMC area, where transit and roads have been upgraded to accomodate. When I purchased in this area, I did not anticipate living amongst all these buildings. This clearly does not fit the current landscape of Vellore Village.

I would like to be added to the correspondence on the decision of this application. Thanks.

Resident at Retreat Blvd

Reno Capano

C.E.T., PMP®.



270 Chrislea Road

Woodbridge, ON L4L 8A8

- t 905.856.8500
- m 416.717.8320
- e rcapano@tacc.com

tacc.com

COMMUNICATION C209

ITEM NO. 4

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE (PUBLIC MEETING)

March 1, 2022

